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Stop by anytime between 9:00 AM - Noon to tell the players ñgood jobò while  

welcoming many first-time visitors and guests to our campus. 

http://morningside.ws/


  

A New Beginning ï October 6 
 

Wednesday, October 6 will be an important day for our church: Childrenôs Bible Drill, 

Childrenôs Choir, and Sunday School Workers Meetings will have A New Beginning!  

 
Childrenôs Bible Drill is a wonderful way for kids in 

grades 1-5 to learn the Bible books, locate Bible 

passages, and commit Bible verses to memory. 

 
In Childrenôs Choir kids in grades 1-5 sing songs 

that teach spiritual truths and learn musical skills that    

will be used by God in His church for decades to 

come. 

 
Childrenôs Bible Drill and Childrenôs Choir will share the 6:00 p.m. hour on Wednesdays.  By combining these two 

ministries, kids will get Bible instruction and musical instruction all in one time slot, and parents wonôt have to bring 

them out at another time. 

 
Parents, please bring your 1st through 5th grade kids to Childrenôs Bible Drill and Childrenôs Choir each Wednesday 

at 6:00 p.m., beginning next Wednesday, October 6. 

 
Sunday School Workersô Meetings will also have A New Beginning on    

October 6.  Class coordinators and department directors will meet briefly at 

6:00 p.m., followed by Adult and Youth teachers at 6:15 p.m. We draw 

encouragement and inspiration from meeting together, praying together, and 

studying Godôs Word together.  I hope to see all of our class coordinators, 

department directors, youth teachers, and adult teachers next Wednesday, 

October 6 at 6:00 or 6:15 p.m. 

 
Thank you for your prayers for the lunch at the BCM (Baptist Collegiate Ministries) at VSU last week.  The meal 

provided by ñMissò Beth and her helpers was wonderful, and the students were very receptive to my devotional 

message.  I was honored to represent you to the students. 

 
These are exciting days to serve the Lord!  Attendance and enthusiasm are growing.  The Lord is sending guests to 

our Sunday School and worship services.  Several people have joined our Sunday School in recent weeks.  God is so 

good!  Worship him, read His Book, and love Him with all your heart, soul, mind, and strength. 

 
Brother John 

 

John Yates 
Minister of Education 

 
 

 

 



 
This past Saturday was yet another great Upward Soccer game day as several teams faced off 

each other in healthy competition while also being taught some Christian character education. 

We will do it again this Saturday from 9am to noon, so do drop by and support the more than 50 

students involved and invite their families to come visit MBC for one of our worship services. 

Upward Soccer ï itôs play, with a purpose!! 

 
And while inviting folks, donôt forget to start now inviting the whole community to join us 

November 13, from 10am to 2pm as we celebrate ñWe Love Valdosta Day.ò There will be 

special recognition and awards for our Upward Soccer participants, but between the bounce 

houses, food, fellowship, and music there is sure to be a good time for all at ñWe Love Valdosta 

Day.ò 

 
This past Wednesday was a special day across Americaôs schools as many celebrated ñSee You at the Pole.ò As in all 

great movements of prayer, See You at the PoleÊ did not begin in the hearts of people. It began in the heart of God. 

Since 1991, See You at the PoleÊ has grown to God-sized proportions. An estimated 1 million students from all over 

the world participate in See You at the PoleÊ.  As you can see from these pictures, many MBC Youth participated 

through Bible Studies or FCA meeting or the traditional gathering at the flagpole. It was a great day.  

 
Another great day is fast approaching as ñBring Your Bible to School Dayò will be observed on October 7. Celebrate 

your faith by joining the movement as thousands of students will bring their Bible to school that day. Students have 

the right to bring their Bible to school, plus itôs a public declaration of faith! 

 
Finally, the Youth group will celebrate a day off from school by hosting the annual Back 2 School Bash. We will 

travel to Jacksonville for a round of Top Golf (and miniature golf) followed by lunch and arcade time at Dave & 

Busterôs. See Nipper for more details, but sign ups are limited and well underway. 

 
Keep the Faith!! 

Brother Nipper 

ñNipperò  
John Nitschke 
Youth Director 

 

 


